
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

14th June 2019 

Hello  everyone  

We were delighted to welcome a number of very special visitors in school this week. 
Two authors - Catherine Bruton and Nicola Colton - visited some of the classes and 
children were absolutely fascinated to hear from them. Copies of both their new 
books have been on sale at our Book Fair and I know some children are eagerly 
reading these right now! We are very grateful to Stanfords Bristol who supported us 
with this - and we are very much looking forward to developing more projects with 
them, including a reading challenge and a special course for Reception and Year 1 
parents (planned for September)! 

We also welcomed footballer Marvin Brown this week. He began his career as a 
trainee with Bristol City. It was an inspiring visit - we will bring you more news and 
some pictures from this visit next week! 

As many of you know, a group of Year 4 children are away on camp this week. I visited 
them yesterday evening and although the weather was damp, their spirits were 
certainly not! They had been very busy enjoying games and adventures. Have a look 
on Twitter for their latest news https://twitter.com/HannahMorePri .  

There are also some important term dates in this newsletter - please have a look and 
make sure you know what is coming up. 

Have a good weekend, 

Sue Ramsay, Headteacher. 

 Reception: Yusuf and Aisha D 

Year 1:  Rizan and Matteo 

Year 2:  Maryam and Abdulrahman 

Year 3:  Bushra and Amira 

Lots of Year 4 are away on camp!  

Year 5:  Mahamud and Hamza 

Year 6:  Awab and Mohamed E 

We’re running a ‘Scrapbook Challenge’ 
in the summer holidays this year! Look 
out in next week’s news for details!  

https://twitter.com/HannahMorePri


Catherine Bruton, 
author of  No Ballet 
Shoes in Syria’ came 
to school this week to 
run a writing 
workshop with Y5 and 
6. The book has been 
on sale at the book 
fair so we hope lots of 
you have had a chance 
to pick up a copy! 

Thank you to ALL of the children who 
took part the bookmarks created were all 
lovely and it was a difficult decision but 

the winners are... 

Phase 1: Baktiar   Phase 2: Emmelle        

Phase 3: Vega       Phase 4: Frankie 

We would like to say a BIG 

THANK YOU to everyone who 

came along and supported the 

schools book fair! We hope that 

those of you who bought books 

for your children enjoy reading 

them together! 



 
 

 

19th 

Hannah More’s  

16th 

17th 

22nd 

 

 Fire-building, rope 
swings, art and craft 
and outdoor play for 

Hannah More families - 
Parents must stay with 

their children! 
After school on Mondays! 

17 June   
8 and 15 July 

We are so sorry that last 
week’s session was 

cancelled due to awful 
weather!  

 




